Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowecza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk
y Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukee.gov

May 2, 2016

RE:  Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for moving the Goll Mansion on its

lot to accommodate new construction at 1550 N. Prospect Avenue for Interesting Prospect,
LLC, Christopher Adams.

Dear Property Owner:

The above matter is being removed from the May 9™ Historic Preservation Commission agenda at the

request of the developer. We apologize for the inconvenience. You will be notified when it is
rescheduled.

Respectfully,

City Hall - Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI153202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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